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The National Safety Council encourages the Federal Government to revise the 
Federal Motor Carrier Safety regulations to prohibit the possession and use by 
commercial drivers of devices designed to detect the presence of police radar 
instruments or to reduce the effectiveness of such instruments.  The National 
Safety Council also encourages all state legislatures to prohibit the sale, 
possession or use of such devices by any person. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
 
Original policy approved by the Traffic Conference in September, 1979; approved 

by the Board of Directors, October 1979 
Revised by the Traffic Laws Enforcement and Adjudication Committee, 1985 
Approved by the HTSD Policies and Issues Committee, October 1985 
Approved by the Highway Traffic Safety Division, October 1985 
Revised by the Governmental Relations Committee, October 5, 1987 
Approved by the Board of Directors, October 7, 1987 
Supersedes Radar Detection Devices #40, 1979 


